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NOVEMBER 7, 2023  
MUNICIPAL ELECTION 

NOTICE OF ADVANCED REMOVAL OF EARLY VOTED 
BALLOTS FROM ENVELOPES AND ADVANCED 

DEPOSITING OF EARLY VOTED BALLOTS 
 
In accordance with the Secretary of State Regulations the 2022 
VOTES Act the City of Worcester will be opening and/or 
depositing early voted ballots in the Levi Lincoln Chamber, 455 
Main Street, Room 309 at the following sessions:    
 

1. Saturday, November 4th 8:30 AM – 8:00 PM Worcester 
City Hall, Levi Lincoln Chamber, 3rd Floor 

2. Sunday, November 5th 8:30 AM – 8:00 PM Worcester City 
Hall, Levi Lincoln Chamber, 3rd Floor (IF NECESSARY)   

Observers must register by emailing clerk@worcesterma.gov in 
advance of all processing of early voted ballots sessions. 
 
In accordance with the Secretary of State Regulations the 2022 
VOTES Act, no results shall be determined or announced until 
after the time the polls close on November 7th.  At that time the 
results from the advance processed ballots will be added to the 
Election Day results.  
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